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Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, 
Hola, Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn hǎo, Salve, 
Konnichiwa, Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, 
Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, 
Greetings everyone,

Camps
What an adventure-packed couple of 
weeks it has been at Kerikeri Primary 
School! Our middle and senior students 
embarked on exciting camps, creating 
memories and forging bonds that will last 
a lifetime.

Our Year 3/4 students ventured to the 
beautiful Lonsdale Park, while our seniors 
set off for an unforgettable experience at 
Coopers Beach. These camps provided 
our children with opportunities to step 
out of their comfort zones, engage in 
thrilling activities, and most importantly, 
strengthen their relationships with one 
another.

We extend our gratitude to our amazing 
teachers, whose organisation and energy 
made these camps an absolute success. 
Additionally, we want to express our 
appreciation to the parent helpers who 
generously volunteered their time and 
support. You are all superstars, and we 
wouldn’t have been able to make these 
camps a success without you. Who 
knows, maybe a teaching career awaits 
some of you in the future!

We value your feedback and encourage 
you to share any thoughts or suggestions 
you may have about the camps. 

Please feel free to reach out to your 
child’s teacher or our office staff at 
admin@kkps.school.nz.

As is our tradition, we will be reviewing 
the camps to inform our planning for 
future excursions. Your input is invaluable 
as we strive to enhance the educational 
experiences we offer at KKPS.

3WCS
Looking ahead, we have our Three 
Way Conferences (3WCs) approaching. 
We strongly encourage all parents and 
caregivers to attend these sessions. 
Booking information was emailed to you 
on Wednesday, and we kindly ask that 
you prioritise this opportunity for your 
child to showcase their learning journey 
and progress firsthand.

Thank you to everyone for your continued 
support and involvement in our school 
community. We hope you all enjoy a well-
deserved weekend filled with relaxation 
and joy.

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown

15 March 2024

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids 
values will join Senior Leadership Team to have morning tea.

Congratulations  
Harley Carr, Remy Dromgool, Phoebe Brazier, Malia Takulua, 

June Honiball and Kyro-Jay Reihana-Campbell.

The Plough and Feather host a weekly
Morning tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Morning Tea with the Principal
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21st March
Photolife: Class & Portraits

22nd March 
Photolife: Siblings

22nd March 
Union Meeting: 

Option to collect your child/ren at 12.45pm 
(please email: admin@kkps.school.nz)

28th March
Inter School Swimming Sports (New Date)

29th March
Good Friday

1st April
Easter Monday

2nd April
Easter Tuesday

3rd April
Tryathlon

3rd April
Board Meeting

5th April
Juicy Day - order on KINDO

10th April
3 Way Conferences 12-7pm

11th April
3 Way Conferences 3.15-5.30pm

2024
The Annual Lit Quiz Competition is 
being held in our school hall on Friday 
5th of April at 10am.  There will be at 
least 23 teams of 4 participating. Teams 
attending are all from our Northland 

region.
Audience is welcome.  

Kerikeri Primary School will be putting in 
at least 2 teams.  We will announce our 
team participants in our next newsletter.

School Photos
Photolife is coming to take our 

pictures next week.

Please note the Class and Individual 
photos will be taken automatically on 
Thursday 21st - you do not need to 

order these.

Sibling Photo Request forms have 
been sent home, if you would like 
a sibling photo (incl. preschoolers 
and highschoolers) please fill out 

one form and send it to the office 
by Thursday 21st of March, these 

photos will be taken on Friday 22nd.

KKPS Netball Starting Soon
If you would like to register your child 
for netball please go to KINDO to fill 
out the online form, we will then be in 

touch with further details.



Te Whakatupuranga Hikoi
I te rā tuarua o Poutū-te-rangi, i hīkoi 
atu te whānau o Te Whakatupuranga ki 
te pā o Kororipo ki raro te Te Awa o Ngā 
Rangatira e rere atu nei. I whakaako 
mātou te hītori o te whenua me ōna 
tangata. I rongo mātou i ngā kōrero 
mō ngā rangatira o Ngāpuhi, ko Hongi 
Hika, ko Tāreha rātou ko Rewa. I whai 
mātou e momo ngā mahi a te rēhia, arā 
te mau rākau, te poi toa me te waiata. 
I tenei rā, i tino pai rawa atu o mātou 
whakako ki te mātauranga Māori.



Plant to Plate 

Take a look at what our Year 5’s have been growing and cooking.



KKPS Community Page

Parent Teacher Association
The PTA is always looking for more members to help with 
fundraising and special events, these efforts help raise funds for 

things for our school.
Join the PTA today by emailing pta@kkps.school.nz

The PTA also sells secondhand items to raise funds for our 
school, so if your child has outgrown any tops, shorts or skorts 
please drop these to the office, we will gratefully accept any 

donations.

Tennis Coaching Sessions in Kerikeri 

Contact Guy for more information 
guy@tuitennis.nz or 021 024 22117
Easter Extravaganza Holiday Camp
Click here to view the Term 1 schedule

The Bald Angels Charitable Trust is calling for donations of QUALITY 
or NEW warm clothes, pyjamas, bedding, gumboots, shoes and socks.

If you are able to donate to this cause we have a drop off box in the 
office for donations. Alternatively you can donate via the poster.

Kerikeri Football Club 
Junior Registrations Now Open!

Calling all young football enthusiasts! The Kerikeri Football Club is 
thrilled to announce that registrations are now open for our junior 
teams in the 10th and 12th grade. Whether you’re a seasoned 
player or just starting out, we welcome you to join our vibrant 

football community. 

Important Dates:
Registration Deadline: March 31st

Waitlist: Registrations received after this date will be placed on 
a waitlist.

Team Allocations: Team assignments will be finalised and announced 
during the first week of April.

Season Start: Get ready for an exciting season as we kick off at 
the start of Term 2!

How to Register:
1. Visit our website at KerikeriFC.com and click on the “Junior 

Registrations” link.
2. Complete the online form with your details.

3. Secure your spot by submitting your registration before 
the deadline. 

Calling All Coaches: We’re also on the lookout for passionate 
coaches who can inspire and guide our young players. If you 
have a love for the game and want to make a difference, 

let us know!

Don’t miss out on the fun, camaraderie, and skill-building 
that Kerikeri Football Club offers. Lace up those boots, 

grab your shin pads, and let’s play! 
 

For any inquiries or to express your interest in coaching, 
please contact Kate Simmonds or Bes Lironi-Irvine - 

junior@kerikerifc.co.nz 
See you on the pitch! 

Kerikidz Club are looking at offering 
before school care from 7.30am to 
8.10am starting Term 2. If this is 
a service you would use please let 

Talia know by texting
021 268 3738 or by emailing

admin@kerikidzclub.co.nz

Kerikeri Repair 
Cafe

A volunteer-based 
o r g a n i z a t i o n 
to assist and 
encourage the 
community to 
fix and upcycle 
rather than throw 

away,
Please watch this 
space for more 

details.
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Class of the fortnight
Room 7 - Jess Moir

In week 6, Room 7 (and room 5) went on school camp to Lonsdale Park. We had an amazing time 
challenging ourselves on all the activities - flying fox, confidence course, team building course, 
commando course, and the blindfold course. We showed kia kaha trying new things, encouraged 
our friends and made memories for life. Ngā mihi to all the whānau that came out to help us.
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